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Caritas Christi Urget Nos 

‘The love of Christ spurs us on’ 

  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Thank you for requesting a place for your son/daughter to be in school between Tuesday the 5th 

and Friday the 8th of January.  

Students can access the school building for the normal school times, 8:30am until 3pm and the 

normal scholars’ buses are running. They should arrive via the main student entrance rather than 

the bubble entrance. Students should be in full uniform and bring a face covering for moving 

around the school site. 

Given the smaller number of pupils in school, we will form some amended bubble groups in school. 

These bubbles will be in year groups, work in the same room during the day and have separate 

toilets to the other students. Students will work in a computer room to follow their timetable and 

access the remote learning available to all pupils. It may help if they bring their own headphone to 

school to listen in to any live teaching.  

We will look to add some PE lessons into the curriculum later in the week and students will be 

informed to wear appropriate clothes. 

Students, as always, should maintain social distancing where possible and we will have regular 
cleaning as part of our safety procedures. 
 
Please update us if you no longer need your son/daughter to be in school. We will send out 
another questionnaire later in the week to find out about what is needed in the week beginning the 
11th of January. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
D McGuinness 
Assistant Head 
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